Minutes of the NSCNA

The meeting of the NSCNA was called to order by President Dudley Smith at Pillow School's Cafetorium on April 27, 1987.

The minutes of the previous meeting were read and approved.

There was no old business.

New business was the CIP. Tomas Rodriguez brought up the dangers of the drainage system that meanders through the neighborhood. Volunteers were sought to confront the city about clean up and flood control. Pat Sullivan said that the drainage ditch would be included in the CIP discussion at the Austinplan Sector meeting.

Announcements:

Steering committee members were introduced. There was a thank you note from the Food Bank. Fifteen dollars was donated to the Pillow School Library. Pillow P-TA needs help weeding the garden in front of the school.

The topic for discussion was the impending change of highway 183 and its impact on the neighborhood. Many people came to listen to Allen Breecher, Deputy Director of Public Transportation and Public Works, and Tom Ward, District Design Engineer. They brought maps and much information. Questions were solicited from the audience and many participated. Even the traffic on McCann was discussed.

The meeting was adjourned at 8:45 P. M.

Respecfully submitted,

an Sullivan

Pat Sullivan Secretary